From: sally burnes

Sent: 21/10/2024 10:02:55 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Objection

Please can you forward this onto the right department.
There is a DA2024/1216 that | strongly oppose to, in allowing super yachts into North Harbour

reserve. This quiet, quaint, (fairly unspoilt), little area, does not warrant monstrous super
yachts spoiling this unique area. There are few places left like this one. Please don’t spoil it!

Sally Burnes






